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DATES TO REMEMBER: 
Wednesday, June 11 
 Pomptonian Hot Lunch – Cheeseburger on a Bun  

Thursday, June 12 
 Pomptonian Hot Lunch – Nachos Grande 
 Kindergarten End of the Year Celebration 9:00 am 
 4

th
 Grade Pool Party (Rain Date June 13

th
) 

Friday, June 13 
 Pomptonian Hot Lunch – Chicken Nuggets 
 SCRIP Distribution 
 1

st
 Grade Flag Day Sharing Assembly 9:00 am 

Monday, June 16 
 SCA Hot Dog Lunch (Don’t forget to pack a drink) 
 SCA Parent-Teacher Cocktail Party 

Tuesday, June 17 
 12:30 Dismissal – No Lunch Served 

 District Battle of the Books – Lanning Ave School 

 4
th
 Grade Farewell Trip 8:30am-2:45pm (Rain Date 

June 19
th
) 

Wednesday, June 18 
 12:30 Dismissal – No Lunch Served 
 4

th
 Grade Farewell 11:00 am 

Thursday, June 19 
 12:30 Dismissal – No Lunch Served 
 3

rd
 Grade Sharing Assembly 

Friday, June 20 
 12:30 Dismissal – No Lunch Served  

 Last Day of School – Clap Out!  
 

   
 

Thank you School Garden Volunteers! 
 

The following families offered to help watering this 

summer: Babinska-Zawodny, Bosco, Burke-

Schwartz, DeLorenzo, Gaeta, Geelan-Gottstein, 

Giblin, Lahrs, Loudon, Mroz, Pope, Powley, 

Rawding, Rizzi and Zalewski. Thank you so much 
for stepping up to ensure that the school plantings 

thrive this summer! Schedule and instructions were 

sent out already, if you have any questions please 

contact Gloria Machnowski at 

gmachnowski@gmail.com - Thank you for your 

support this year and have a wonderful summer! 
The SCA Environmental Committee 

 

Hey, Forest Ave Families, 
 

Even though summer break is nearly here, SCRIP will 

continue to work hard for Forest Ave School this 

summer!  As always, we are offering summer 

deliveries of SCRIP.  There will be three 

distributions:  the last week of school, August 1 and 

September 1.  The sign up sheet is 

attached. Please send orders into school by Monday, 

June 16.  Any questions about summer SCRIP, 

please contact Beth Shust at esyacono@yahoo.com. 

 

LAST CALL FOR LOST AND FOUND 
 

All items in the lost and found (located in the bins in 

the gym) will be donated or tossed on Monday, June 

16
th

.  Please stop by and see if any of your missing 

items are here. 
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FLAG DAY SHARING ASSEMBLY 
 

Forest Avenue School first graders will have their 

annual Flag Day Sharing Assembly on Friday, 

June 13 at 9:00 am. We would love it if all students 

can show their patriotic support by wearing red, 

white, and blue to school that day.  Also, parents of 

first graders are invited to attend. 
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Parent & Teacher Cocktail Party 
 

It's not too late to show your appreciation for our 

fantastic Forest Ave Staff. Please RSVP by Friday to 

participate in a fun afternoon. Monday, June 16th at 

3:30 pm.  

 

 
 

CLAP OUT!!! 
 

Please join us on the last day of school as we Clap-Out 

our 2014 Fourth Grade Class!  
If weather permits, grade-level classes will line the 

driveway as our Fourth Graders leave the school for 

the very last time as Forest students and walk down 

the middle of the driveway.  

We’ll clap—as loud as we can—and wish them 

good luck at H. B. Whitehorne next year! 

 

Packs with Purpose – Please see the 

attached flyer to support Verona’s Children! 
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JOIN THE CLASS!!! 
 

Attached please find a flyer for Class Parent 

Volunteers for 2014-2015, grades K-4.  If you are 

interested, please forward your information to both 

Doris McLaughlin AND  Kim Nachbaur no later 

than June 15. Thank you so much for consideration 

with helping out at your child's class next year...you 

and your child will be glad you did. 

 

 

 
3rd Grade Battle of the Books 

 

Forest Avenue School Winning team is….. 

Chapter Champions  3C 

The Chapter Champions 3C will compete against 

the other 3 elementary schools on Tuesday, June 

17
th

, during the district battles at Laning Avenue 

School.  Good luck to: Trent Bednar, Stephanie 

Zimany, Kyle Oh, Abby Petruzzi and Caitlyn 

Heimerle. 
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